
3 May 2024 (Summer Term Week 3)

This week, the nursery started their second week of looking at life cycles. The
Bumble Bee class looked at frogs and with the arrival of the chicks on Monday,
the children couldn’t have had a better experience or understanding of the
lifecycle of a chicken than they have this week. Although they hatched a little
quicker than expected, most of the children were able to see the eggs and then
the wonderful surprise of the tiny little chicks. Next week they will get the
chance to hold them.



Forest School

This week, Mr P was teaching the children about the forest environment and how
certain items spoil this natural space. Their job was to do a hunt for items such
as bottles and other plastic waste. As always there was a chance to climb and
explore.





Bumble Bees



Next Week

● Bumble Bees/Busy Bees/Beehive - chicks

From the Main Office

Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend!

https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

